Public Health
Division Testing
Microwave Ovens

The  Environmental Health
Section of the State Division of
Public Health is currently making
a survey of microwave ovens in
commercial establishments for
possible radiation leakage of
these types of units.

Since the equipment  for
checking is currently available
in the Northern Regional Office
located in Fairbanks, if any in-
dividuals have these units in
their homes and desire to have
them checked for safety pur-
poses, the sanitarians will be
available to provide this service
for a limited time.

Please call Mr. Bruce (452-
1881) if you live within the City
of Fairbanks or Mr. Morgan
(452-1595) if you reside outside
the city for a survey of your
microwave unit. There is no
charge for this service.



